

(May.2022-June.2023)



Dear Melissa Maher & DDWS,

I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to work as a Bilingual Education Intern in the WoW (Wildlife on Wheels) program at Ding Darling Wildlife Society. Teaching about wildlife and conservation to Title 1 schools, and providing Spanish education to non-English-speaking children, has been a gratifying experience. I am sincerely thankful for your mentorship and leadership throughout my time at the organization. Your dedication to education has been a constant source of inspiration. The collaborative work environment and the opportunity to engage with diverse communities have further strengthened my passion for this field. I am grateful for your guidance and support during my internship.

Working in the WoW program has been truly fulfilling. Witnessing the students' enthusiasm and curiosity as they learn about the natural world has been inspiring. I am grateful for the chance to make a meaningful impact on their lives by providing Spanish education to those with limited science education. I hope the WoW program continues to grow and to positively affect many students. Being part of an organization that prioritizes instilling a love for nature in young minds has been an honor.

Melissa, thank you again for making this one of my most rewarding professional experiences. Your mentorship and the efforts of the entire Ding Darling Wildlife Society team have profoundly influenced my personal and professional growth. I am excited to carry the knowledge and skills I gained into my future endeavors.

